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Indianapolis Star - "A Civil Conversation Around
RFRA? It Happened"
June 24, 2015 Indianapolis

Peter Rusthoven of the Indianapolis office was quoted in an Indianapolis
Star article entitled, "A civil conversation around RFRA? It happened."
The article highlighted the public discussion of Indiana's Religious
Freedom Restoration Act that took place on June 24 in Indianapolis.
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http://www.indystar.com/story/news/politics/2015/06/23/hypothetical-rfra-case-play/29177755/

